SHEFFIELD
ACRADEMY

Basketball Season
2024

Dear Sheffield Academy Parents,

Basketball season is soon upon us. We are extremely excited to provide this opportunity for our
student athletes. Unfortunately, our gymnasium is not suitable to host games. Therefore, all of
our games will be at other schools. We do not have it in our budget to provide transportation
for games, so we will be depending on parents to help with transportation and/or carpooling.

Please fill out the form and check one of the following.

Child(ren) :

Parent Signature: Date:

| am able to transport my child to games

| am able to transport my child, and am willing to transport other students

I am willing to allow my child to be transported by another parent

| am willing to allow my child to be transported by a coach

Please contact Mr. Moro or Mr. Lane if you have any questions.



